
Submitter: Marian Drake 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB293 

I have known since Michael Francke was murdered decades ago, that there have 

been evidence of corruption in the Oregon prison system.  He had discovered 

corruption in a massive scale, and many of us believe that is why he was murdered -- 

so that he could not present his evidence.  Nothing has been reported since his 

murder about whether these corruptions have been corrected. I hope this bill will 

clean up the prison system and benefit the inmates and workers alike. 


